
Arizona Long Term Care Services (ALTCS) Member
Listening Session

If you or a loved one is enrolled
with the ALTCS-EPD (Elderly and
Physically Disabled) program for
individuals who are aging or have

physical disabilities,
We want to hear about your

experiences!

AHCCCS is working on new health plan contracts for the ALTCS-EPD program and needs your input on what

is working well and where there are opportunities for improvement.

Tuesday, August 23, 2022

5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Location: Zoom Webinar

(After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about how to join the meeting.)

Register in advance for this event:

bit.ly/3OVh7j6

American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation and Communication Access Realtime Translation (CART)

captioning services are  available upon request. If you require these or other types of accommodations

pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act  (ADA), please contact Steven Leibensperger at

OIFA@azahcccs.gov or 602-417-4213 no later than August 15, 2022 at 5:00 p.m

https://bit.ly/3OVh7j6

